Happy Fall Chargers!

The big Halloween Parade is coming soon...

Friday, October 29th at 9:30 am!

The parade is a weather-permitting event that will be held outside and parents are welcome to
attend. The parade will be canceled if the weather is inclement (a decision to cancel will be made
by 8:00 am). Please see the attached map of where visitors may stand along the parade route.
The children will parade by you on the paved walkway around the entire school. This will give you
an ideal view of everyone in their Halloween costume...even the CFES staff!

The PM Kindergarten parade will begin promptly at 115 pm and follow the same parade
route and directions.

Parents and/or Guardians,

Please use your best judgment when helping your child choose a school-appropriate costume.

As a guideline, please be sure that your child’s costume does not include blood. weapons of any

kind. sharp objects. or violent-looking images. Please send your child to school wearing their
costume and ready for the morning parade. Finally, please label your child’'s costume to be sure

it is returned home with all the necessary parts.

We are looking forward to a fun-filled event that is boo-tastic but also keeps our littlest
pumpkins happy! We will follow the district Health and Safety plan during this event. Thank you
for your support!

Warmly,
Danielle Clark
Principal


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1H4GI46n-76veUvi6tZiNRJj2VVBgh13OzugqJlEd4z4/edit?usp=sharing

